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New play equipment in Charles Moore Reserve 
 
 
 
 
Works to upgrade the playground at Charles Moore Reserve, Mt Annan, are now complete, 
creating a play space to suit children of all ages. 
 
The $74,000 project involved the removal of the old equipment and the redesign of the playground 
to include new soft fall ground cover and contemporary play equipment. 
 
“This playground now offers children a variety of equipment choices to explore, play and 
experience,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“It’s important that children have places that offer them the opportunity to physically challenge 
themselves in the outdoors,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
“Upgrading this facility has renewed the park space and is a real asset to the community,” she 
said. 
 
The new equipment includes a set of swings suitable to children of all ages, a stand up See-Saw 
and junior Adventure Unit for younger children. 
 
Older children can use a large Adventure Unit and the Aero Tilt, which requires upper body 
strength and encourages team work.  
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